
Frane  Maroević  Appointed
OHR/EUSR  Director  of
Communications

The  High  Representative  and  EU  Special  Representative,
Miroslav Lajčák, today appointed Frane Maroević as his new
Director of Communications.

Frane Maroević will take up the post in late September.

Frane Maroević is currently the Spokesperson of the Delegation
of  the  European  Commission  to  Bosnia  and  Herzegovina.
Previously  he  was  a  journalist  with  the  BBC..
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